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From April 20th - 23rd, CARP Las Vegas went over to Estes Park, Colorado to attend GPA's annual 

Family Workshop.  

 

The team went with the hope to give inspiration to the GPA members, as well as for themselves to feel 

revived by the youth in our movement.  

 

Within their presentation, three new members testified about their transformation through the Divine 

Principle.  

 

Marcus Fuller expressed that despite a tough journey growing up in his life, coming to know the Principle 

and True Parents really saved his life.  

 

All in all, the CARP team made their utmost effort to convey God's Heart and the desperation to unite 

with True Mother's vision. 

 

 


